
 

 

 

 

Transfer of Information Request  

I refer to your official information request dated 22 August 2022, as follows:  

Please forward me all communications between the Hutt City Council and Greater 
Wellington Regional Council concerning converting carparks outside Hell Pizza and 
Subway into a bus stop. Please also forward all safety assessments of the existing 
Jackson Street bus stop that is being relocated to 340 Jackson Street. 
 
Given that no communication about this new bus stop was communicated to the business 
owners, this matter is urgent so I would appreciate prompt release of this information.  

 

Your information request has been transferred to Metlink pursuant to section 12(b) of the 

LGOIMA, as it is more closely aligned to this agency’s responsibilities.   

 

Metlink has 20 working days to complete your request, unless an extension is made to this 

time.   

 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 

25 August 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Max Shierlaw 

fyi-request-20311-e870deb1@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

 

Tēnā koe Max 
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